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Thank You from the Cornelius Community for Your Support!
Your generous donation helps fund library programs, services, and initiatives that enrich our
community and advance the library’s mission to connect, inspire, and empower all to thrive.

Your contribution will be recognized with an engraved leaf on the donor tree in the Cornelius
Veterinary Clinic Atrium.

Each leaf has space for three lines of text of your choice. All text will appear in all capitals,
centered, and in the same font style and size. Please fill out the table below with only one letter or
space in each box. Line 1 is limited to 20 characters; line 2 to 23 characters; line 3 to 20 characters.

You may email, call or drop this form off at the library with the text you decide on. A few examples
are below.

IN LOVING MEMORY
JASON SAMUEL RICHARDS

1965-2016

IN RECOGNITION OF
JENNA SMITH’S

CHARITABLE SPIRIT

A GIFT OF
ROBERT PEREZ

AND MARIE MARTIN

Thank you again for helping us maintain a vibrant and welcoming space that supports lifelong
learning and strengthens our community one person at a time.

Sincerely,

Cornelius Library Foundation Board

Maria.Aguilar@Corneliusor.gov
Cornelius Library Director
Follow us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/corneliuslibrary.

Cornelius Library Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization. Our Federal Tax ID is 82-1891649.
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